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PASTOR 

Rev. Ryan Hilderbrand 

 

Director of Parish 

Ministries 

Deacon Charles Koressel 

 

Deacon 

Deacon Tom Kirsch   

 

PARISH 

INFORMATION 

Parish Office: 812-985-2275 

Office Hours 

Monday-Friday 

7:00am - 2:30pm 

www.saintphilipchurch.net  

School: 812-985-2447 

 

MASS SCHEDULE 

Saturday: 4:00pm 

Sunday: 9:30am 

Tuesday: 6:00pm 

Wednesday: 7:45am 

Thursday: 6:00pm 

First Saturday: 7:45am 

 

http://www.youtube.com/c/ 

FrRyanHilderbrand  
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Mass Intentions 

 

Date             January 11 - January 17 

Tuesday:        6:00pm  Helen Schenk 

                                  Ben Wolf Jr. 

Wednesday:  7:45am  Barbara Whitsell 

Thursday:       6:00pm  Evelyne Eickhoff 

Friday:           7:45am  for the parish   

                       (Mass closed to the public) 

Saturday       4:00pm  Raymond Schuler 

Sunday:         9:30am  Don & Betty Becker 

 

__________________________________________    

 

Parish Information 

 

Pastor, Fr. Ryan Hilderbrand…………………..rhilderbrand@evdio.org�

Director of Parish Ministries, Deacon Koressel...ckoressel@evdio.org 

Deacon, Tom Kirsch…………………………….…………tkirsch@evdio.org 

Office Manager, Angie Wildeman …………..awildeman@evdio.org 

Financial Officer, Carol Reising…..……….….…….creising@evdio.org 

Director of Sacred Music, Christina Kelley…..…...ckelley@evdio.org 

Director of Youth Formation, Sharon Shumate....sshumate@evdio.org 

Middle School Youth Ministry, Lauren Singer…….lsinger@evdio.org 

Principal, Katie Benton ……………………………….kbenton@evdio.org 

School Secretary, Jane Scheu…………………....jscheu@evdio.org 

 

Parish Council Members (2020-2021) 

Tom Wildeman Katie Nurrenbern Kate Bigge 

Jeremy Goebel Brett Bueltel                 Paula Bone 

Faye Goebel Chuck Brown Rick Goebel 

Rusty Reising Paula Parkinson            

 

RECONCILIATION 

Monday: 5:30– 6:30pm in the rectory garage 

 

BAPTISM 

Please call the parish office to schedule a baptism  

812-985-2275 

 

MARRIAGES  

Please call the parish office for information 

** for an appointment with Fr. Hilderbrand, call Carol  

Reising at  812-985-2275 or creising@evdio.org 

 

PRAYER NETWORK  

Rosemarie Horstman .........................................812-985-3742 

Olivia Kissel ........................................................812-568-3822 

Lois Martin ...........................................................812-985-9425 
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Sunday: CCD resumes 8:15am  

             Confirmation Class after Mass 

                                                           

Tuesday: Legion of Mary 8:30am-St. Philip Rm. 

 

ST. PHILIP CATHOLIC 
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A note from Fr. Ryan…….�
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       We celebrate today the Feast of the Baptism of 

the Lord and the end of the Christmas season. The 

name of today’s feast can be a little misleading so it’s 

important to make some distinctions. Jesus’ baptism 

was of a different kind and nature than ours. 

       When you and I were conceived, we inherited the 

guilt of original sin from our first parents. Through the 

washing of Holy Baptism, the guilt of original sin was 

removed from each of us. Jesus, not inheriting that 

guilt, did not require such a baptism. His baptism was 

like the anointing of the ancient kings of Israel. 

       Upon becoming a king of Israel, a man was to be 

anointed by a specific priest at the Temple in 

Jerusalem. He had olive oil poured over his head 

during this ritual and was, from that moment, called 

the “anointed of the Lord.” The king was empowered 

by God and given a specific mission – to rule over the 

Chosen People. 

       Jesus’ baptism is his own anointing as King of 

Israel. However, in place of olive oil, water and the 

Holy Spirit are poured over him. Therefore, his 

anointing is more perfect than that of old – he is not 

GIVEN a mission, but by his divine nature he himself IS 

the mission. He is sent forth visibly to redeem the 

universe and sent forth invisibly in the Holy Eucharist. 

(The Holy Spirit is also sent forth – visibly, in the 

Church, and invisibly, in our hearts!) 

       Today is a good time to remember that you also 

have a mission. You are sent to bring others to Jesus 

Christ and his Church by any means possible – most 

especially by your holy conduct and your witness of 

joy.  

 

Fr. Ryan 
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The Men’s Club will be having their Annual Sausage Sale 

January 23 & 24 after Masses in the Hall.  
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We have a few numbers that are available for 2021. If 

you are interested in participating, contact Dan Horstman 

at 812-205-6751. 
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Please help us reach our parish goal of $162,635. To date 

275 families have returned their pledge cards and have 

pledged $131,984. That is 81% to our goal. Thank you! 

Please return your pledge card as soon as possible.   
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January 10: 6pm at St. Philip Gym 

January 17: 6pm at St. Philip Gym 

January 24: 6pm at St. Philip Gym 

January 31: 6pm at St. Philip– details TBA  

** Unite Senior Night—POSTPONED– Due to the in-

creased number of Covid cases in our area. The new 

date will be announced ASAP. If you have any ques-

tions, please contact Sharon Shumate 
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January 20th: 5th & 6th grade-youth room- 2:30–4pm  

January 27th: 7th & 8th grade-youth room- 2:30-4pm 
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Thank you to all who donated to the SGO fund. Your  

generosity is greatly appreciated! (Please note that do-

nations to the SGO fund may be made throughout the 

year and are always tax deductible within the given 

year. Just designate St. Philip School as the recipient.) 
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Catholic Charities is now providing child/adolescent coun-

seling, in addition to individual, marriage, and family 

counseling. Services are provided in-person and via tel-

etherapy. All counselors are state-licensed, and fees are 

based on a sliding scale. To schedule an appointment or 

for more information, please call (812) 423-5456 or visit 

www.ccevansville.org/counseling.  
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Walking with Moms in Need is a Diocesan Project as-

sessing the needs and resources of families who may be 

experiencing crisis pregnancies. Go here for more infor-

mation www.evdio.org/walking-with-moms-in-need.html 

Interested in getting involved? Contact egirten@evdio.org 
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Do you feel called to foster or adopt a child in need? Are 

you hesitant or maybe don’t know where to start? Let’s 

talk about it. Call Eric Girten (812) 424-5536 or email 

me at egirten@evdio.org.  

 

���(������(���	��������������

Tickets are $20 each or 6 for $100. Tickets may be pur-

chased in the Holy Rosary Parish Office, Monday-Friday, 

8:00 a.m.- 4:00 p.m., or by downloading the order form 

at therosegala.org. The drawing will be held Saturday, 

January 30, 2021. You need not be present to win.  

Stewardship of Treasure 

January 3, 2021 

Weekly Requirement  $   19,211 

Weekly Income  $   21,669 

Budget requirement YTD    $ 518,711     

YTD  $ 455,757 

(tithing amount includes direct deposit, excludes tuition) �

MINISTERS OF THE LITURGY 
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ST. PHILIP CATHOLIC CHURCH 

 

Church Cleaning Jan. 15: Team of – Patty Scheu                                   

 

Scrip Sellers 

No sellers at this time 

 

Touch of Faith 

Closed at this time 
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The St. Philip Community would like to offer sympathy to  

The family of Connie Hulse. Connie was a teacher at St. 

Philip School for 30 years.   


